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SB 5524 is the budget bill for the Oregon Board of Nursing.  The bill continues the Board’s 

budget at the current service level and adds one-time funding for an information 

technology infrastructure upgrade that includes the replacement of six node servers and 

an upgrade of software licenses related to the servers.  This budget is a 2.7 percent 

increase from the Legislatively Approved Budget for 2013-2015 and will result in a 

projected ending fund balance of $4,132,219 supporting just under seven months of 

operating expenses. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends SB 5524 be amended by the –1 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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